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29th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you are aware, our Carr Stars are always striving to uphold our school values and have a 
positive impact on the world in which they live. 
 
We were lucky enough to recently have an assembly from a representative of a local charity - 
Restore - who are based in Acomb and work tirelessly to support people experiencing 
homelessness in York.  They are leading a sponsored ‘Dream In Your Den’ event in October, 
encouraging young people to sleep in a den for a night in order to raise money to support their 
work. 
 
Linked to our values of community and caring, this project is one that is close to our Carr 
hearts. Whilst there is no expectation for children to take part, many showed an interest and it 
would be amazing to support this excellent cause in any way we can - every little bit helps! If 
you would like to take part, please find the full details and sponsor form attached. 
 
For any pupils or families who do take part, we will collect all contributions in school (along 
with sponsor forms) by Friday 20th October and make our donation collectively to Restore. 
 
If you would like more information on Restore, please visit their website as detailed below. 
https://www.restoreyork.co.uk/   
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this and I hope that, where possible, we can help those in 
need in our local community. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Miss Munday 
 
PSHE and Personal Development Leader 
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